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Lesley Dwyer;Sharon Kelly 
Update BAC 

Good morning to you both 

I have spoken with Bill Kingswell. He is on study leave this week but has agreed to phone in 
for the Friday Sam mtg. 

Bill has met with David Crompton and written to Richard Ashby re the YPARC unit being 
established at Metro South . They have agreed to accept the $2M for this purpose in the next 
amendment window, and have guaranteed that the service will accept referrals in alignment 
with the closure plans for BAC (Dec/Jan). 
Metro South will also do all the contracting related to bringing in an NGO for operational mgt 
of the unit, and so I think this will now be achievable within the timeframes we need. Metro 
South are already doing their own contracting around the new CCUs, and so have both the 
manpower and experience to complete this task in a timely way (as opposed to MHAODB). 

have a good day, Leanne 
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A/Director of Strategy 
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